
For Your Information 

 

Sunday, May 12 

10:00am †Henry H. Thayer, Jr. 

Requested by Family 

Sunday, May 19 

10:00am †Marilyn Cote 

Requested by Jean Fenaughty 

 
St. Romuald Chapel Mass  

Intentions 

Saturday, May 11  
4:30pm †Dr. James Tracey  

Requested by Ollie & Ann Johnson 
Sunday, May 12 
8:00am†Matilda Coppolino 

Requested by the Pullano Family 
10:00am †Brendan Maguire 

Requested by The Knights of Columbus 
12:00nn †Corinne Bertrand 

Requested by her daughter, Barbara  
Monday, May 13 
7:00am †Sylvia DeLuca 

Requested by Rose Marie Allen 
Tuesday, May 14 
7:00am Mass for the People 
Thursday, May 16 
7:00am †Kevin Lavin 

Req. by Mr. & Mrs. Richard Soltysiak 
Friday, May 17 
7:00am †Mary Jane Beal 

Requested by family 
Saturday, May 18  
4:30pm  
Sunday, May 19 
8:00am†Joao & Alberto De Sousa  

Requested by Family 
10:00am  
12:00nn †Richard Lynch 

Requested by Diane & Mark Castro  

 FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 
 
 

 

Happy Mother’s Day! 

 PARISH SUPPORT   

  
Weekly Support              May 5 
Budget envelopes used (203)   -  $6,947.00 
Loose Donations        -  $1,256.00  
Online Giving (# of donors–65)   -  $2,201.00 
Total Budget         -     $10,404.00 
 

 
 

Second Collection (Monthly Collection) 
 Budget envelopes used (129)   -     $1,964.50 
 Loose Donations        -  $  473.00 
 Total           -     $2,437.50 
   

 
 

This week’s second collection is for St. Vincent de Paul. There is no 
second collection next week. 
 

 

As always, thank you for your continued generosity. 

2019 CATHOLIC CHARITY APPEAL 
“Faith and Good Works” 

  

OUR GOAL FOR 2019 IS:  $118,000.00 
As  of  5/6/2019 the amount pledged is:  $67,339.00 

Donor Count:  239 
 

Your donation to the Catholic Charity Appeal impacts the lives of over 741 
children who attended the Mother of Hope Camp in Chepachet.  Thank you 
for your generous gift. 

 

Mass Intentions 
  



 
 

AUGUST 17, 2014 
 

MAY 12, 2019 

From the Pastor, 
A couple of weeks ago, we completed the Alpha course.  
Twenty parishioners from here and from Ascension Episcopal 
parish, plus a couple of people who belonged to no particular 
parish, came here each week for fellowship, food, and a 
refresher course on basic Christian life.  Each Thursday 
evening ‘s session began with an excellent buffet dinner 
prepared by different members of the group.  After dinner, Fr. 
Rob Travis of Ascension parish gave a 45 minute on some 
aspect of Christian living, based on the topics outlined by the 
Alpha course but illustrated by experiences from his own life.  
This was followed by a brief break for coffee and dessert and 
then the participants met in one of two groups to share what 
they received from the talk and how the topic accorded with 
the stories of their lives.  The whole effort was wonderfully 
coordinated by Linda Curry; Joe Matthews and Linda Curry 
were group leaders, assisted by Peter Pezzelli of our parish and 
Tasha Connors of Ascension.    
 
Father Rob and I had an opportunity to speak to each other 
each week while the small groups were meeting and we both 
agreed that we’d like to do Alpha again but each for our own 
parish.  In the near future I’ll meet with the leadership team 
from St. Francis to plan how best to proceed and how to reach 
out especially to those who might be questioning their faith.  
Alpha can be a great new beginning for so many.   
 
God bless the work! 

Fr. Bodah   

  
Save the Date 

May 19, from 6-8:00pm 
Father Greenan Center 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

CLASSES 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

VBS is coming June 24th -28th Save 
the Dates!  More information 

coming soon! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homeless Through the Eyes of 

Faith Sleep Out  

 

Ask any of the Confirmation students what 

they did on the night of April 27th and pre-

pare to be surprised by their answer. Thirteen 

teens participated in a homeless awareness 

evening sleeping outside Fr. Greenan in their 

cardboard homes from 11:00pm 6:00am. In 

addition to becoming more compassionate 

towards a homeless person and gaining a 

greater appreciation for what God has 

blessed them with in their own lives, they 

also raised money for our newly formed St. 

Vincent de Paul Society which helps needy 

people in our community. A heartfelt thank 

you to the parents who helped prepare meals 

and who stayed awake chaperoning during 

the wee hours of the evening. 

 

 



This Week 
Monday, May 13 
6:30pm Event Committee Meeting (FGC) 
Tuesday, May 14 
7:00pm Choir Rehearsal (Loft) 
Thursday, May 16 
7:00pm Men of St. Joseph (FGC) 

 
 May Devotions 

May is the month of Mary.  Once 
again the rosary will be recited at 
6:30pm Monday through Friday at St. 
Romuald Chapel.  The Litany of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary will also be 
recited at the closing followed by the 
Salve Regina.  
All are welcome! 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER FOR STEUBENVILLE  

 
If you are in 8th-12th grade and have not registered yet, forms 
and deposits are due to Emily Cuellar by Monday, May 13th. 
We hope you join us for this amazing weekend!  
Email youthministrystmsfa@gmail.com for questions and more 
info. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Diocese of Providence Invites  
Everyone to The Following: 

 
Holy Hour for Vocations: 
Friday, June 7th at 7pm 
St. Rocco Church, Johnston  
 
Priesthood Ordinations For: 
Rev. Mr. Brendan Rowley and Rev. Mr. Eric Silva 
Saturday, June 8th at 10am 
Cathedral of Ss. Peter and Paul, Providence 
 
 

Paint & Vino Night With 
Diane Costanza 

May 17 from 6:30-9:00pm 
St. Francis Father Greenan 

Center 
Cost is:  $30.00 
Register now! 

  
Bring your own white or pastel  
color pre-washed tee shirt to 
paint a floral design. 
  
Call Diane at 783-5710 or Jacki at the rectory 783-
4411.  

  
 
 
 

Celebrate your mother 
by celebrating life……buy 

a rose or two at our 2nd  

Annual Mother’s Day 

Rose Sale to benefit The 

Westerly Pregnancy Cen-

ter.  

  

Roses will be sold after 

all Masses this weekend. The cost is $3.00 

per rose or 2 for $5.00. 
  

to the proud parents and 
godparents of Aubriella Rose Friel who was 
baptized on Sunday, January 20 by Fr. Hen-

Your parish family rejoices with 

 May Money Madness Winners: 
  
 May 1 Cathy Hawkins  $50 
 May 2 Mary Jane Corvese $50 
 May 3 Ray Quirk    $50 
 May 4 Bridget Clossick  $50 
 May 5 Paul Costanza   $100 
 May 6 Cynthia Webber  $50 
 May 7 Monica Coughlin  $50 
 May 8 Ray Quirk    $50 
 May 9 Ray & Janice Meloche $50 

Congratulations!  

mailto:youthministrystmsfa@gmail.com

